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Laura A. Ahearn, Executive Director of Parents for Megan’s Law, and Senator Owen
H. Johnson at the “Champion For Children Award Dinner” at Villa Lombardi’s in
Holbrook on February 5, 2010.  Senator Johnson was presented with a “Champion for
Children” award for his support of the organization.

Parents for Megan’s Law, Inc. and the Crime Victims Center is a not-for-profit
organization dedicated to the prevention and treatment of sexual abuse and
provision of services to all victims of violent crime.  They provide a 24 hour local
hotline for support and assistance (1-888-ASK-PFML).


